
Ordinance 2024-01(b)(AE) 

Manager’s Report 

 

An Ordinance Appropriating $3,000,000 to the Statter Harbor Improvements Phase III 

Capital Improvement Project; Funding Provided by Docks Funds. 

 

This ordinance would appropriate $3,000,000 to Phase III-D of the Statter Harbor Phase III CIP. 

Phase III-D of the project would provide for the installation of new curb, gutter, lighting, paving 

and landscaping at the excursion bus parking lot around the restroom facilities. These 

improvements primarily serve cruise tourism at Statter Harbor, therefore the use of Docks funds 

for this phase is appropriate.   

 

The Docks and Harbors Board of Directors reviewed and recommended approval of this 

ordinance at the January 30, 2025 regular Board meeting.   

 

The City Manager recommends this ordinance be introduced and set for public hearing at 

the next Assembly meeting. 

    


